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MoU between the EPLO and the Alumni Association of the National
School of Public Administration

A Memorandum of Understanding has been signed on September 17, 2019 between the Alumni
Association of the National School of Public Administration represented by Ms Dimitrios Kirmikiroglou,
President of the Association and the EPLO, represented by its Director, Prof. Spyridon Flogaitis.

This agreement  aims to jointly implement actions contributing to the dissemination of knowledge in Public
Governance and Public Law and promoting the Administrative Reform with the ultimate goal of supporting a
more effective and more efficient administration for the benefit of the Citizen.

The agreement framework foresees cooperation on the scientific co-curation  of a special annual report on
Public Administration within the wider context of the "Administrative Reform" journal, participation and
contribution of the Alumni Association and its members for the development and improvement of
the"Innovation Platform for Local Government (SmartGov)" of the Institute of Local Government and Policy
Innovation of the EPLO, the co-organization of an annual conference in the field of Public Administration
and Local Government, cooperation in studies, projects and activities of the EPLO.
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